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May 6,1994 

State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
Oil Conservation Division P.O. Box 2088 
State Land Office Building 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 " 

RE: Rincon Unit Well No. 130F 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. LaMay, 

This is in reference to your approval letter of April 20,1994, on the unorthodox 
oil well location of Rincon Unit Well No. 130F in Rio Arriba County, New 
Mexico. 

In the letter you referenced the well as Rincon Unit No. 130E. Please accept this 
letter as a correction to the approval letter. 

JinrBenson 
Drilling Superintendent 

attachments 

cc: Oil Conservation Division-Aztec 
US Bureau of Land Management-Farmington 


